
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

YOUTH IN ACTION-SERVICE PROJECT & CHILDREN’S MOVIE NIGHT 

 

The Youth In Action Service Project for the homeless and the            

Children’s Movie Night, scheduled for last month, have been          

postponed until a future date. Contact Miss Connie (804) 815-7832 if 

you have any questions. 

 

TEAMKID VALENTINE’S DAY CELEBRATION 

Join us on Wednesday, February 9, 2022 from 6:30pm-7:30pm for our 

TeamKId Valentine’s Day Celebration.  Children will enjoy a special  

story, devotion/object lesson, arts and crafts, game, Valentine treat & 

beverage. 

 

W.M.U. VALENTINE’S DAY BANQUET 

The W.M.U invites all ladies to bring your sweetheart or friend and join 

us for our annual Valentine Banquet. It will be held on Saturday,      

February 12 at 6:00 PM. Good food, good music & fellowship will be 

enjoyed by all!!  If you plan on attending, please sign up, by              

February 6, 2022, on the sheet located on the WMU table in the     

Narthex. Hope to see you there!! 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST 

Sunday School Breakfast’s will resume on Sunday, February 13, 2022 

at 9:00am.  Breakfast will be provided by the Seekers & Roman      

classes. 

 

YOUTH PAINT NIGHT 

Come join us and bring your friends on Friday, February 18, 2022 from 

6:30pm-8:30pm for Youth Paint Night.  All art supplies and               

refreshments will be provided.  Call or text Connie Stewart at         

(804) 815-7832 

 

W.M.U. SOUP CAN COLLECTION FOR THE SALVATION ARMY  

As we have in past years, we will again vote for our favorite team with 

soup! Please bring in lots of cans and indicate your team pick with a 

note on or in the bag. You may leave your bags in the WMU bulletin 

board area. We will then deliver the soup to the Salvation Army.   

 

  
 

  

 
 

  


